
 

From possibility to reality…  

Date:  Friday 8 June 2018      Issue:  30 

Dear Parents & Carers  

It is already coming towards the end of this academic year, and as always, we have a 
some members of staff leaving and some new staff joining our team.  

Who is leaving us?  

It’s is always sad to say goodbye to staff. Ms Casson is leaving to take up a role in           
another school and complete her Masters Degree. Mr Sonenfeld is taking up a             
promotion opportunity at a school in Hendon and Ms Plume is taking an opportunity 
closer to home. Finally, Ms Sisay, our After School Club leader, has left to work closer to 
her home in Wembley. All of these colleagues will be missed and have played a vital role 
in our school. We wish everyone the very best of success in their new roles.  

Who is joining us in September?  

We are very fortunate to welcome three fantastic teachers into the team. Ms Shipa       
Zaman, Ms Mary Praill and Ms Amanda Jamil.   

Are there any other changes?  

Ms Suzi Ashworth will be taking up the role of the school’s SENCO from September and 
Ms Sandie Perkinton, will take the role of Assistant Head teacher for Early Year and KS1 
to cover Ms Sadie Moorhouse during her maternity leave.  Congratulations to both of 
these members of staff.  

We will be releasing the names of your child’s next class teacher as soon as possible. We 
are working really hard as a school to increase the number of teachers working in each 
year group. For example Mr Constantinides will continue working in year 5 and Mr Nick 
Panchoo will continue his role in year 6.  We are also looking at placing additional     
teachers in the other year groups. This is part of our on-going work to ensure the very 
best outcomes for each child.  

Thank you for your continued support.  

Mr Smart  

Please remember… 
This Thursday at 9:00am is 
4HS’s class assembly. We 
hope to see you there!  

Next Thursday 14th June - current Y5 parents' meeting 
regarding next year's school journey. Meeting will be at 
3.30pm in 5ZA. If you can't make it then please tele-
phone the school and I will arrange to meet you sepa-
rately. Thank you Mrs Auvache  
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